
 

Memorandum 
 
Memorandum No:  23-078 
 
Date: June 1, 2023 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
Re: First Alternatives Public Workshops – Gateway Interchange (US-1 at 

Sunrise Boulevard) 
 

 
On Wednesday, June 21st and Thursday, June 22nd, the Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) will host the First Alternatives Public Workshops for the Project 
Development and Environment (PD&E) Study for the Gateway Interchange (US-1 at 
Sunrise Boulevard).  A PD&E study is FDOT’s process to evaluate the social, economic, 
and environmental impacts associated with a planned transportation improvement 
project. The purpose of this project is to improve intersection capacity and address future 
traffic demand.  The project will also improve safety and enhance modal interrelationships 
with bicycle, pedestrian, and transit modes. 
 
The First Alternatives Public Workshop is scheduled for Wednesday, June 21, 2023 (in-
person) and Thursday, June 22, 2023 (virtual).  There are two ways to participate in this 
meeting: 
 

• In-Person: The First Alternative Public Workshop will be held on Wednesday, June 

21, 2023, at ArtServe located at 1350 East Sunrise Boulevard. The First 

Alternatives Public Workshop will begin at 5:30 p.m. 

 

• Virtual: Those who wish to attend the First Alternatives Public Workshop 

on Thursday, June 22, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. can register at:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4247915226381611354.  

If using a mobile device, the free “GoToWebinar” application is required to attend.   

 

The same information will be presented at both the in-person and virtual First Alternatives 
Public Workshops. The attached flyer includes additional details on the workshop. You 
can also find the most up-to-date project information at 
https://www.fdot.gov/projects/US1GatewayPDE. 
 

Greg Chavarria (Jun 5, 2023 05:45 EDT)

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4247915226381611354
https://www.fdot.gov/projects/US1GatewayPDE
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If you have any questions, please contact the FDOT Project Manager, Adham Naiem, 
P.E. at (954) 777-4440 or via email at adham.naiem@dot.state.fl.us  
 
Attachment: 
FDOT Virtual and In-person First Alternatives Public Workshop Flyer 
 
c:  Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
 D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 
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